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July 14, 1995
Mr. Stanley Low, REHS
Health Services Agency,
Environmental Health Division,
590 Hamilton St.
Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Mr. Low,

On May 10, 1995 the Midcoast Community Council reviewed the
recommendations on the proposed changes to the On-Site Waste
Water and Disposal System Ordinance and the suggestions from the
Planning and Zoning Subcommittee.

The MidCoast Community Council directed that these suggestions be
sent to you.

Sincerely,
Aty st G ~ (P s T
Kathryn V. Slater-Carter

Secretary,
Planning and Zoning Subcommittee



